
 

 

 

 

8th February 2019 

 

To: Parents of Pupils taking part in the Bronze D of E  
 

 

Dear Parents 

 

Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award 

 
Thank you for your interest in the Duke of Edinburgh Bronze Award and £100 deposit. The expedition training for 

the Bronze Award is now being finalised and, understandably, I have now been asked for the remainder of the 

course costs from Karos Adventure, our expedition providers. 

 

The outstanding balance for all participants is £145 (please make cheques payable to Hollygirt School) and I 

would be grateful if this could be returned as soon as possible. Specific details regarding times and meeting 

points for the June training weekends will be supplied by Karos Adventure nearer to the time and I will pass them 

on as soon as the information becomes available. However, I believe both expeditions will begin at 

approximately 9am on the Saturday and finish at approximately 4pm on the Sunday. The dates of these 

expeditions are the weekends of June 8/9th and June 29/30th. In the meantime, should you have any queries, 

please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Pete Deacon 


